
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 
Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 6th July 2018 

This week’s awards 

No individual awards this 

week—but well done to all 

the girls who came to our 

sleepover and made it 

such fun. 

Attendance: 

 5.1  97.6% 

 5.2   97.6%% 

 5.3  95.93 % 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 

       During the week beginning 9th July we will be learning about: 

Maths: Revising problem solving using a range of word 

problems. 

Writing: Writing poetry using found vocabulary. 

Reading: Finishing Skellig. 

Topic: We are continuing our ‘Changing Me’ topic in PSHE. 

 

Wednesday is Enrichment Day 

Our theme this year has been International—by the end of the day every 
girl in the school will have taken part in the entire range of activities on offer, each one of 

which is based on a particular country. We hope you will enjoy seeing the creations your 
daughter brings home!  

Trip to Richmond Park 

Please ensure that consent slips are re-

turned to school for 

the trip next Friday, July 13th. 

Year 5 will be learning about Road 

Safety next Thursday—ask your 

daughter to tell you what she needs 

to remember when she is crossing 

the road! 

 

PARENTS EVENING Your daughter’s report will be with you on Monday even-

ing. You are welcome to  come to our Drop in Parent’s Evening on Wednesday 

11th July between 3.45 and 6.30pm. 


